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Chatham County Police Department Investigating Tuesday Night Shooting 

 
Chatham County, GA (March 25, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is 
investigating a shooting that left one man injured Tuesday night. 
 
Police were called to a home on the 5000 block of Jasmine Avenue for a report of shots fired. 
When they arrived, they found a man lying in the backyard who had been shot. The man was 
transported to the hospital for treatment of his injuries. 
 
Anyone who has information about this case, is asked to call Chatham County Police at 912-
652-6920 or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters are anonymous and may qualify for a 
cash reward. 

 
 

### 
 
Contact: 
Betsy Nolen 
Public Information Officer 
Chatham County Police Department 
Cell: (912) 675-2949 
Email: bnolen@chathamcounty.org 
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